

January 04, 2010

Attn: Tom Osborne, President Architecture Metals Co., LTD 5500 Military Trail Jupiter, FLORIDA 33458

Re:

Miami Beach Municipal Parking Garage

Subject:

Recommendation Letter

Dear Mr. Osborne:

I would like to convey my appreciation to Architecture Metals for their participation on our project; the Miami Beach Multipurpose Parking Facility.

Architecture Metal's attention to detail from bid to installation helped this project run smoothly. Their entire workforce from the administrative offices to their outside operations and installation teams, assisted in making this project a complete success. Everyone was accommodating and knowledgeable.

I look forward to working with Architecture Metals in the future and would recommend their services to any company that asks.

Respectfully,

Randy Egues, Project Manager